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I am opposed to this bill because it forces the rural communities to pay for urban 

projects thru taxes and is not equitable. These are local projects that benefit only the 

local users. If the local municipals want the projects, make those who use them pay 

for them. Our gas taxes are already the 4th highest in the nation. We do not want to 

become number one in gas taxes while our potholes continue to grow and the gas 

money is syphoned off to Portland, Salem, Eugene etc. projects.  


